

Committee Meeting Minutes

Committee Meeting Wednesday 14th of June 2017 6:30pm Yeronga Services Club, Corner Fairfield Rd and Kadumba St Yeronga

Attendance:

- Nicholas Rudzinski (President)
- Greg Martin (Secretary)
- Leanne Peacock (Treasurer)
- Kevin Castles (Vice President)
- Steven Peacock (Junior Vice President)
- Nigel Smeaton (Track Safety Officer)
- Dean Devisser (Junior Development Officer) Available by phone if required.
- Maureen Capri (Membership Officer)
- Alf Capri (Technical Officer)

Apologies:

- Carol Russel (Race Secretary)
- Paul Ash (Drivers Representative)
- Graham Castledine (Timing Officer)

Absent:

- Steve Vidler (General Committee)

Open: 7:35pm

1. Guests: Nil

2. Previous Minutes: 18/05/2017

Moved by Leanne Peacock; Seconded by Kevin Castles carried unanimously

3. Roles and responsibilities of committee members





Management
Committee position de

4. Business Arising:

Agenda item	Description	Action
4.1 State Titles 30th June IKC	1. Supplementary Regulations 2. Officials 3. Trophies 4. Call out for Volunteers 5. Canteen and Bar 6. Volunteer armbands/vouchers	Supplementary regulations have been finalised by Greg Martin. An addendum has been issued All officials have confirmed Greg Martin has contacted the trophy supplier for Mackay to get a quote and an idea of the trophies selected. Committee agreed on trophy type and price. Greg Martin to order trophies.





Committee Meeting Minutes

		<ol style="list-style-type: none"> 7. Volunteer gift cards 8. Track Maintenance 9. Working Bee 10. PA System 11. Commentator 12. Additional advertising and promotion 13. Garbage collection 14. Additional Toilets 15. Track sweeping. 16. Fuel sample bottles 17. Tyre scanners 18. Tech items 19. Pit allocations 20. Volunteers lunches 21. Confirm entries 22. Security 	<div style="display: flex; justify-content: space-around; align-items: flex-start;"> <div style="text-align: center;">  TGC06A 2017_CUPS 5.pdf </div> <div style="text-align: center;">  Quote # QU0099.pdf </div> </div> <p>Greg Martin will put a call out to volunteers via the mail chimp.</p> <p>Canteen and bar will need the help of volunteers particularly on the Friday. Greg martin will call for volunteers</p> <p>Nicholas Rudzinski confirm that the Gift cards had been purchased and marked of the register retained by Maureen Capri.</p> <p>John Grother is booked in to inspect the track in June. Nicholas Rudzinski to confirm.</p> <p>A working bee is scheduled for the 17/06/2017.</p> <p>It is expected that the PA will be functioning correctly by then. Nicholas Rudzinski to look into the purchase of roving microphone equipment to be owned by the club. Graham Castledine has called for quotes.</p> <p>The commentator for the meeting will be Kevin Davies.</p> <p>Additional garbage collection will be required throughout the meeting. Nicholas Radzinski will organise.</p> <p>Portable toilets to be located around turn 3. A disabled toilet is required. Kevin Castles to organise.</p> <p>Nigel Smeaton will organise track sweeping.</p> <p>Greg Martin has ordered three fuel sample bottles per class to be delivered to Greg's home address.</p> <p>Apparently tyre scanners have been shipped from Brett Aird to the club, Terry Sheedy wants to set them up when they arrive.</p> <p>These are the tech items required.</p> <ul style="list-style-type: none"> • Engine Tags we have sufficient • Chassis tags we have sufficient • Container to dump tested fuel. Have been organised • Rags will be organised by Kevin Castles. • A clipboard for each class. (12) Will be organised by Maureen Capri • Fuel sample bottles have been ordered as stated above. • Large zip lock (sandwich) bags Will be organised by Maureen Capri
--	--	--	--

Committee Meeting Minutes

			<ul style="list-style-type: none"> • A race monitor in the tech shed TV PC will be connected via WiFi. • Fuel Tester is good to go. • Also we should probably have our scales calibrated Greg Martin will organise this and also organise a second set of scales. <p>Requests for pit allocations are beginning to come in. Pit allocations will be conducted on the Thursday.</p> <p>Money for lunches will be organised by Leanne Peacock.</p> <p>Maureen Capri will confirm entries on Thursday.</p> <p>We will investigate the need for security.</p>
4.2	Review Actions Register	Committee to review actions register to ensure nothing is getting overlooked.	The committee agreed to review the actions register after the meeting in the interests of time; and ensure any outstanding items were in hand.
4.3	3rd of June Race meeting debrief	Previous race meeting debrief on what didn't go right	<ul style="list-style-type: none"> • A Cadet 9 racer was shown the bad sportsmanship flag and given a 10 second penalty for a starting infringement the penalty was subsequently withdrawn. Nicholas Rudzinski to investigate. • A Cadet 9 racer repeatedly punched another competitor no penalty was recorded and he went on to win the meeting. Nicholas Rudzinski to investigate and discuss with KA officials. • Not enough gift cards for officials. Nicholas Rudzinski did not order additional gift cards. • No sausage sizzle completed. We need to ensure that volunteers are available. • Late start to racing made the day run late. We need to ensure that we start on time. • Breakdown Lane caused run down laps for every session making the day run longer. This was a failed experiment and will not be attempted again. • Format of gridding changed from format 4 to format 12 for some races and no addendum issues. This caused major accidents and high levels of damage in TAG Masters. Nicholas Rudzinski saw no problem with this but the committee disagreed and committed to ensure that race formats were consistent moving forward. • No cash present for officials lunch fee. This will be rectified next race meeting. • TAG Light special introduction and start didn't happen. This was disappointing but nothing was resolved.

Committee Meeting Minutes


4.4	Lack of officials and replacement of Race Secretary	The club needs to identify any members who are interested in roles to help the committee and or who wish to be trained as an official.	<p>Each club is meant to have someone nominated to train new officials, who performs that role for IKC?</p> <p>Donna Cowie has expressed interest. The secretary has also had discussions with other interested parties.</p> <p>The committee confirmed that the role of admin assistant would be filled and that this role would not be combined with other roles such as the Race Secretary. The Race Secretary role will be expanded to include the secretary of the meeting duties.</p>
4.5	Come N Try night on the 22nd of June	The club needs to ensure everything in place for the upcoming Come N Try night	<ul style="list-style-type: none"> • Officials still need to be confirmed? • Sup Regs still need to be lodged? • Are all the karts ready to go? Dean Devisser has confirmed that the karts are good to go however either Alf or Nigel needs to complete a scrutineering form for the new senior kart.
4.6	General Meeting	The general meeting is scheduled for the 24 th of June at 3:00pm. Venue Ipswich Kart Club	<p>All practise is to cease whilst the meeting is in progress. The Bar will be open to serve refreshments. There is a suggestion that we could have a sausage sizzle.</p> <p>Please forward any agenda items to the secretary for inclusion.</p>
4.7	Disabled toilet	There is no disabled toilet at the track	The club needs to look at installing a disabled toilet prior to any potential upgrade from IMP. Kevin Castles to investigate.
4.8	Letters to sign and dispatch	As per the previous minutes three letters have been drafted for the President to sign.	<div style="display: flex; justify-content: space-around;"> <div style="text-align: center;">  Junior Sprockets 2017.pdf </div> <div style="text-align: center;">  Tom Williamson Motorsport Behaviour </div> </div> <div style="text-align: center; margin-top: 10px;">  KA Financial figures.pdf </div> <p>Nicholas Rudzinski signed the KA financials letter however refused to sign the other two letters and insisted on rewording them.</p>
4.9	Letter to President IKC from President KQ	This letter is asking for full disclosure with regard to knowledge of sexual harassment allegations of a minor by any member of the committee and in particular the Secretary and the Junior Vice President.	<div style="text-align: center;">  KQ Letter to Ipswich President.pdf </div> <p>The committee agreed that Greg Martin would write a letter of reply to the president of KQ.</p>

Committee Meeting Minutes

5. Other Business Arising:

	Agenda item	Description	Action
5.1	Caretaker	It is proposed to offer the caretaker the amount of \$4999 as this is the maximum that can be committed without the approval of the members.	Instruct the legal counsel acting on behalf of IKC to make the offer.
5.2	Steve Peacock	Steve Peacock tendered his resignation verbally sighting issues concerning club administration as effecting his home life and his enjoyment of the sport.	Steve to forward a letter of resignation to the secretary to confirm his intentions.
5.3	Paul Ash	Paul Ash tendered is resignation in written sighting the reason as not wishing to effect the club given his resent tribunal hearing.	Secretary to file.
5.4	New Members	Maureen Capri tendered the list of new members.	A motion was moved by Maureen Capri to accept the new members. The motion was seconded by Nigel Smeaton and carried unanimously.
5.5			

6. Reports:

Agenda item	Report by:	Content:	Action required:
6.1	President's report	Nil	
6.2	Treasurer's report	 Treasurers Report 14 June 17.pdf	
6.3	Grants report	Nil	
6.4	Sponsorship report	Nil	
6.5	Track Safety report	Nil	
6.6	Membership report	Nil	

Committee Meeting Minutes

6.7	Junior Development report	Nil	
6.8	Drivers Representative report	Nil	
6.9	First aid	Nil	
6.10	Property and equipment	Nil	
6.11	Social report	Nil	
6.12	Marketing / Communications	Nil	

7. Correspondence Register:

7.1 Incoming and outgoing

From	Subject	Received
Justin Brooke	Come and Try Day	4:32 PM
Stephen Edridge	RE: Interested in Come and Try / Information	4:18 PM
Stuart Lee	FKarting Tasmania	2:41 PM
Sport recreation	Wet weather	12:19 PM
Dean Devisser	Thomasina Invoice for the last two weeks and Pam's for Thursday and Friday	10:23 AM
Liam Sheppard	Come n Try Day	10:23 AM
Membership Officer	RE: Fund Raising Event	9:08 AM
Travis Allen	Re: Come and try day	Mon 9:23 PM
Vincent Reggi	Re:	Mon 8:07 PM
Travis Allen	Come and try day	Mon 7:53 PM
Karting Queensland Secretary	AKC info, please forward to your members	Mon 7:50 PM
Luke Bennett	Re: Come and Try day.	Mon 7:20 PM
accounts	St John Ambulance Australia Queensland Limited: INVOICE #036820 (Customer Ref. Nbr. Maureen Capri) is now available	Mon 2:54 PM
Tracey Cook	Re: Re Come and Try Day Ipswich Kart Club	Mon 2:02 PM
Tracey Cook	Re Come and Try Day Ipswich Kart Club	Mon 11:10 AM
Ruth Pedrina	Come and Try Day	Mon 9:08 AM
Vincent Reggi		Sun 8:32 PM
nathanreddacliff	Re: Come n try day	Sat 6/10
Gemma Herbison	Re: Come N Try Night.	Sat 6/10

Committee Meeting Minutes

Junior Vice President IKC	Re: payment of Invoice	Sat 6/10
geoff Salmon	Re: payment of Invoice	Fri 6/9
geoff Salmon	payment of Invoice	Fri 6/9
Gemma Herbison	Come N Try Night.	Thu 6/8
Nicholas Rudzinski	FW: Shayne Davidson	Thu 6/8
Karting Queensland Secretary	RE: Regional License	Thu 6/8
Karting Queensland Secretary	FW: Karting Australia Disciplinary Tribunals 7th June 2017	Thu 6/8
Deon Attard	re: Regional License	Thu 6/8
Zack Wilson	Fund Raising Event	Thu 6/8
Nicholas Rudzinski	Shayne Davidson	Thu 6/8
Rich, Stace, Jess, Sam And Alex	Come and Try night. To book in Alex Sharp	Wed 6/7
BRIGGS Desley (Powerlink)	RE: Go Karting	Wed 6/7
Alex Hartigan	RE: Come and try day	Wed 6/7
JNR Vice President	RE: come and try day	Wed 6/7
Chris Morgan	Fwd: Come N Try night	Wed 6/7
Chris Morgan	Come N Try night	Wed 6/7
Ben Sofic	Come and Try Day	Wed 6/7
Blake G	Re: Come and try night	Wed 6/7
sticks2go	Re: Come and try day..	Wed 6/7
Nicholas Rudzinski	FW: Pro Tour reimbursement	Wed 6/7
Sport recreation	Smoking legislation patrols	Wed 6/7
Karting Queensland Secretary	FW: Addendum 1 2017 QLD State Championship - Round 1 Ipswich	Wed 6/7
Karting Queensland Secretary	RE: APPROVED 2017 QLD State Championship Round 1 - Ipswich Supplementary Regulations	Wed 6/7
Junior Vice President IKC	Re: Come N Try Night	Wed 6/7
Junior Vice President IKC	Come N Try Night	Wed 6/7
Membership Officer	RE: Come and try day..	Wed 6/7
Vicki Brown	Re: FaceBooks Post - Come N Try Night	Wed 6/7
Vicki Brown	Re: FaceBooks Post - Come N Try Night	Wed 6/7
Blake G	Come and try night	Tue 6/6
nathanreddacliff	Re: Come n try day	Tue 6/6
nathanreddacliff	Re: Come n try day	Tue 6/6
Kaleb McElhinney	Referred by Sam regarding the karting day (22nd June)	Tue 6/6
Marcello Surace	come and try	Tue 6/6
Vicki Brown	FaceBooks Post - Come N Try Night	Tue 6/6
Vaughn Araos - Williams	June 22nd Kart Day	Tue 6/6
jeff.francis6	Come n try	Tue 6/6
nathanreddacliff	Come n try day	Tue 6/6

Committee Meeting Minutes

F White	Re: come and try day	Tue 6/6
jeff.francis6	Hi, do you have come n try days on the weekends, thanks.	Tue 6/6
Nicholas Rudzinski	FW: Tax Invoice No. 5025	Tue 6/6
Gary Boegheim	Come and try	Tue 6/6
Norm Trost	RE: APPROVED 2017 QLD State Championship Round 1 - Ipswich Supplementary Regulations	Mon 6/5
Karting Queensland Secretary	FW: KA Disciplinary Tribunal Outcomes 30th May 2017	Mon 6/5
Kane Maslen	Re: Come and try day	Mon 6/5
Clinton Lynam		Mon 6/5
Karting Australia	KARTING AUSTRALIA E-ZINE LAUNCHED	Mon 6/5
Deon Attard	Re: Mackay Kart Club Sugar City Cadet Spectacular this weekend 10th of June	Mon 6/5
Amy Yates	Come and Try Day	Mon 6/5
Alex Hartigan	Come and try day	Sun 6/4
Karting Australia	KARTING AUSTRALIA LAUNCHES NEW RESOURCE PORTAL FOR CLUBS	6/3/2017
Frances White	come and try day	6/2/2017
Nicholas Jenkins	Come and Try Day	6/2/2017
Nicholas Rudzinski	Statement to members	6/2/2017
Sylvia Norton	2018 IPSWICH FESTIVAL - DATE CLAIMER	6/2/2017
Nicholas Rudzinski	FW: Statement to your members	6/2/2017
Kane Maslen	Come and try day	6/1/2017
Donna Cowie	Invoice 34 for IKC	6/1/2017
Todd Brown	RE: Kart Shops	6/1/2017
sales@stickswithyou.com.au	Trophy invoices	5/31/2017
Stephen Edridge	Interested in Come and Try / Information	5/31/2017
Karting Queensland Secretary	RE: URGENT REMINDER: 2017 Rule Change Requests	5/30/2017
Karting Queensland Secretary	FW: Invitation to the 2017 Australian Kart Masters on 9th-11th June 2017	5/30/2017
Karting Queensland Secretary	RE: Rule Change sugestions	5/30/2017
Karting Queensland Secretary	RE: Rule change 4 UPDATED	5/30/2017
Karting Queensland Secretary	Rule change 4	5/30/2017
Karting Queensland Secretary	Rule change 2	5/30/2017
Karting Queensland Secretary	Rule change 1	5/30/2017
Karting Queensland Secretary	RE: URGENT REMINDER: 2017 Rule Change Requests	5/30/2017
Karting Queensland Secretary	RE: URGENT REMINDER: 2017 Rule Change Requests	5/30/2017
Ash Valks	Re: Karting	5/30/2017
Karting Queensland Secretary	RE: URGENT REMINDER: 2017 Rule Change Requests	5/30/2017
Karting Queensland Secretary	RE: URGENT REMINDER: 2017 Rule Change Requests	5/30/2017
Karting Queensland	RE: URGENT REMINDER: 2017 Rule Change Requests	5/30/2017

Committee Meeting Minutes

Secretary		
Nicholas Rudzinski	FW: Shayne Davidson	5/30/2017
Annette English	Invoice INV-0484 from Australian Karting Association QLD Inc for Ipswich Kart Club Inc	5/29/2017
Qld Treasurer	RE: Statement from Australian Karting Association QLD Inc for Ipswich Kart Club Inc	5/29/2017
Nicholas Rudzinski	RE: Shayne Davidson	5/29/2017
William Yarwood	RE: Poster 1 A4 & Facebook	5/29/2017
JNR Vice President	RE: Poster 1 A4 & Facebook	5/29/2017
Dean Devisser	Thomasina Invoice for the last two weeks.	5/28/2017
Tony Crawford	Try day 22 June	5/28/2017
Nicholas Rudzinski	Shane Davidson - Instruction	5/27/2017
Donna Cowie	Invoice for Dianne & Ian Ranson - Track hours Thurs and Friday 25/26 May	5/26/2017
Donna Cowie	Re: Important - Re: Thursday's & Fridays at the track...	5/26/2017
Junior Vice President IKC	Shayne Thomas Davidson	5/26/2017
Junior Vice President IKC	Shayne Davidson	5/26/2017
jasongallagher20	Re: Come and try day.	5/26/2017
Secretary IKC	RE: Karting	5/25/2017
Sales NorthSideKarts	Tax Invoice #4198 for Northside Kart Supplies	5/25/2017
Raymond Raaymakers	Re: Come and try day	5/25/2017
Xero	Bill 11272 from Custom Decals & Signs is due	5/24/2017
Patrizicorse	Patrizicorse becomes TM Importer	5/23/2017
Lee Lafaele	Re: Come and try day	5/23/2017
Donna Cowie	Re: Invoice for Dianne & Ian Ranson	5/23/2017
Todd Brown	RE: Kart Shops	5/23/2017
Lee Lafaele	Come and try day	5/23/2017
Treasurer IKC	Fwd: Invoice for Dianne & Ian Ranson	5/22/2017
Gavin Mount	Bring a mate day.	5/22/2017
Raymond Raaymakers	Re: Come and try day	5/22/2017
Cameron Harch	Invoice 11272 from Custom Decals & Signs for Ipswich Kart Club	5/21/2017
Donna Cowie	Invoice for Dianne & Ian Ranson	5/21/2017
Amy Richardson	RE: Shayne Davidson	5/19/2017
Nicholas Rudzinski	RE: Shayne Davidson	5/19/2017
JNR Vice President	Senior Come N Try Kart	5/19/2017
JNR Vice President	RE: Listing Ipswich Festival events at TEQ	5/19/2017

Committee Meeting Minutes

8. Actions Register

Issue	Detail	Committee member responsible	Timeframe for resolution
Social Media transformation 16/11/2016	Greg Martin and Steven Peacock to transform the club's social media presence into something similar to what would be expected from any incorporated business.	Steven Peacock Greg Martin	01/01/2018
Repair Emergency lighting 15/12/2016	Kevin Castles to inspect the emergency Track lighting and arrange for some control circuitry to allow for the lights to come on automatically in the event of a power failure.	Kevin Castles	01/02/2017 Electrician to visited site on 31/03/2017 Some additional work required
Track incident Register 19/01/2017	Ni Rudzinski has created a spreadsheet to compile a track incident register. This register will highlight where accidents occur during racing and recommend improvements where required.	Nic Rudzinski	On going
Update Constitution 25/02/2017	Greg Martin and Steve Peacock will begin work on updating out constitution in readiest for our next AGM	Greg Martin Steve Peacock	01/10/2017
Internet Signal Strength Issues 20/04/2017	Graham Castledine to investigate alleged signal strength issues at the track that may be affecting internet connectivity.	Graham Castledine	13/04/2017
Results Display TV 20/04/2017	Nicholas Rudzinski has offered to bring a TV to the club for the displaying of race results. Steve Peacock will purchase a new TV	Nicholas Rudzinski Steve Peacock	01/05/2017
Poor Internet connectivity 20/04/2107	Greg Martin to investigate any options available to improve our network connectivity.	Greg Martin	02/06/2017
IMP Correspondence 05/04/2017	Nicholas Rudzinski to provide all correspondence between himself and IMP and house this information on our network drive. Nicholas Rudzinski conferment this information was now on the network drive.	Nicholas Rudzinski	28/04/2017
Office of Fair Work Correspondence 05/04/2017	Nicholas Rudzinski to provide all correspondence between himself The Office of Fair Work and Shayne Davidson and house this information on our network drive. Nicholas Rudzinski conferment this information was now on the network drive.	Nicholas Rudzinski	28/04/2017
PA System 18/05/2017	Graham Castledine to investigate PA issues and organise for the repair. Nicholas Rudzinski to arrange for the purchase of a roaming microphone and associated equipment.	Graham Castledine Nicholas Rudzinski	02/06/2017
Supp Regs for State Titles	Supplementary regulations to be finalised by Greg Martin.	Greg Martin	22/05/2017 Complete

Committee Meeting Minutes

Trophies for State Titles	Greg Martin to contact Mackay to get details of trophies. We may not use the same supplier depending on the information provided.	Greg Martin	31/05/2017
Volunteers for State Titles	Greg Martin to put a call out to volunteers.	Greg Martin	31/05/2017
Track Inspection and Final Sign Off	John Grother to inspect the track in June. Nicholas Rudzinski to follow this up and ensure that this happens.	Nicholas Rudzinski	31/05/2017
Letter for Tom Williamson	The secretary will draft a letter for the committee to approve and the president to sign.	Greg Martin Nicholas Rudzinski	31/05/2017
Provision of combination lock box for gate key	Nigel Smeaton to purchase and install a combination lock box to house the gate key.	Nigel Smeaton	31/05/2017
Letter regarding Junior Sprockets	The secretary will draft a letter for the committee to approve and the president to sign.	Greg Martin Nicholas Rudzinski	31/05/2017
General Meeting	Greg Martin to organise a general meeting for the 24 th of June	Greg Martin	31/05/2017
Removal of Tyres	Nigel Smeaton will investigate the options for tyre removal.	Nigel Smeaton	31/05/2017
Plumbing Repairs	Nigel Smeaton to arrange for plumbing repairs to be carried out at the track.	Nigel Smeaton	31/05/2017
Letter to KA	The secretary will draft a letter for the committee to approve and the president to sign. The letter will be sent as per the A1 process as it contains concerns raised by our members.	Greg Martin Nicholas Rudzinski	31/05/2017

Committee Meeting Minutes

Private Track Hire Register

Date	Hired by	Names of all drivers	Invoice detail	Payment received
14/11/2016	G Force	Benjamin Deissler	\$300	Yes
28/11/2016	Greg Martin	Daley Martin, Samuel Poulsen	Free Track Hire	Nil
30/11/2016	G Force	3 x Drivers names unknown	\$300	Yes
07/12/2016	Pacific Kart sports	Scott Howard	\$300	Yes
13/12/2016	Pacific Kart sports	Scott Howard	\$300	Yes
19/12/2016	Edge designer Homes	Tyler Greenbury, Lee White	\$300	Yes
02/01/2017	Zcorse	Kris Walton	\$300	Yes
10/01/2017	Howards Concrete	Scott Howard, Troy Bretherton, Craig Lowndes	\$300	Yes
25/01/2017	Chaz Mostert	Chaz Mostert, Craig Lowndes	\$300	Yes
30/01/2017	Edge Designer Homes	Tyler Greenbury, Lee White	\$300	Yes
27/03/2017	Steve Peacock	Adam Mercer	Free Track Hire	Nil
27/03/2017	Greg Martin	Daley Martin	Free Track Hire	Nil
27/03/2017	Dean Devisser	Leorra Devisser, Annabelle Rolfo, Alice Buckley	Free Track Hire	Nil
29/03/2017	Steve Peacock	Connor Peacock	Free Track Hire	Nil
05/04/2017	Evoke Lighting	Ben Faulkner, Brady Mitchell, Annabelle Rolfo, Declan Mathews	\$400	Yes
17/04/2017	Kris Walton	Kris Walton	\$500	Yes
19/04/2017	Kris Walton	Kris Walton	\$400	Yes
26/04/2017	Scott Howard	Scott Howard, Craig Lowndes, Chaz Mostert	Assume Free Track Hire	Nil
17/05/2017	Greg Martin	Daley Martin	Free Track Hire	Nil
29/05/2017	Craig Lowndes	Craig Lowndes, Chaz Mostert, Shane Van Gisbergen	Drivers to be confirmed	
31/05/2017	Steve Peacock	Connor Peacock, Corbin Casseur	Free Track Hire	Nil
12/06/2017	Scott Howard	Kris Walton, Scott Howard	Free Track Hire	Nil
20/06/2017	Kris Walton	Kris Walton		

9. Come and Try Register

Name	Mobile	email	Driver 1	Driver 2 or Comment
Carl Chateau	0434688151	carloandvicki@yahoo.com.au	Christiaan Chateau	
Francis Piens	0490542324	eliaileunen@outlook.com	Elia Leunen	
Francis Piens	0415275837	francispiens@gmail.com	Leon Piens	
Stephanie Forley	0432033167	chrisandstephmcp@gmail.com	Liam Forley	
Mathew Black	0414304887	mattyblack73@hotmail.com	Kacy-lee Black	Max Black
Miguel Vega	0419165115	miguelv54321@hotmail.com	Ethan Vega	
Alyssa Little	0439593167	alyssaklittle@gmail.com	Alyssa Little	
Shannon Wright	0402011529	shankeltay@bigpond.com	Meekah Wright	Taylah Wright

Committee Meeting Minutes

Sharon Stevens	0414995738		Zach Ashworth	
Ivan Mabb	0402666365		Jesse Mabb	
Angie Ross	0406558007	dragonsrock1@rocketmail.com	Lavinia Green	
Nicole Brown	0402984274	nbrown.aus@gmail.com	Harper Brown	
Keith Stynes	0439593167	keith@blockeddrainsbris.com.au	Keith Stynes	Driver did not get a drive as the karts were too small
Yi Hu	0406680829	yhu@pedali.com.au	Antonia Hu	Driver did not get a drive as the karts were too small
Dave Gurney	0400581107	dave.gurney@yahoo.com.au	Phoebe	Had accident
Tyrone Gautier	0435424143	tynic26@bigpond.com	Jaxon	
Matt Jackson	0413802774	m.jackson@glamaco.com.au	Oscar	
Ryan Mount	0466418557	bigbro12@live.com		
Sean Burrows	0412722207	sarah.b@tvk.net.au	Sarah	Stephen
Justin Kelty	0418612334	bigmanbaz@hotmail.com	Bradley	
Nigel Collins	0409213047	samcollins82@outlook.com	Sam	
Rhys Kinder	0477900043	rhys.kinder@onsite.com.au	Ryhs	Isabel
Dean Crossley	0412474477	dean@ctts.com.au	Julie	Jonah
Michael Carabetta	0415767295	mickcarby@gmail.com	Peter	
Carlos Meilo	0434006369	crbmeilo@hotmail.com	Connor	
Francis Piens	0415275837	francispiens@gmail.com	Francis	Leon
Nigel Oldridge	0400908679	shane.plohl@uqconnect.edu.au	Shane	
Grant Glover	0438071881	gglover87@hotmail.com		
Cameron Hargrave	0421707696	ianhargrave@hotmail.com	Ian Hargrave	Tiff Skinner
Emilee Klein	0410838209	emileekleine@gmail.com		
Nicole Klein	0419029080	nkleine@outlook.com		
Alicia Weiderman	0434871716	frank.trainor@gmail.com	Francis	
Kelli Lynam	0447710569	clinton-lynam15@gmail.com	Clinton	
Tim North	0416060113		Kirra Barsby	Clayton Barsby
Brittaney Nystra	0433032988	mark.nelson260279@hotmail.com	Mark Nelson	
Andrew	0412702680	dj_rex@bigpond.com	Gianluca Robaldo	
Steve Van De Weyer	0412248548	steve@vandeweyer.org	Noah	
Lee Rudd	0419781889	lee4sam@bigpond.com	Melanya	

Other key dates

- State Titles date 29/06/2017

CLOSE Time: 10:35pm

Next Meeting – 13/07/2017, 6.30pm Yeronga Services Club